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Dear Parents 

I am pleased to announce that RGSHW have appointed a new Head of Cricket, Matt Pardoe, who will be starting 

at the school in September 2024. 

 

Matt brings a wealth of cricketing knowledge, having played professional cricket for Worcester County Cricket Club 

for 5 years, as well as his previous role as Director of Cricket Coaching at Sherborne School and Academy Coach 

at Worcester CCC. We are excited about the positive impact that Matt can have on an already thriving cricket 

programme and we look forward to welcoming him in due course. 

 

We are delighted to have a full cricket programme and fixture list prepared for the 2024 season, working closely 

again with Future Legends, who support the school with expert cricket coaches on a daily basis.  Fixtures can be 

viewed on our dedicated Fixtures Website which is updated regularly. 

 

As we approach the Easter break, we will communicate when training/fixtures will take place for each year group 

and if you have any immediate questions, please do contact me directly. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

James Honeyben 
Strategic Lead for Sport 
jjh@rgshw.com 

 

https://www.schoolssports.com/school/Default.asp?Id=278
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